

Samle test 2

PART 1: GRAMMAR AND VOCABULARY (CØR L3.1: 1 POINT)

GRAMMAR (0.5 POINT)

Identify one error (A, B, C, or D) in each of the following sentences and correct it.

Example: He live (A) with his (B) parents near the (C) center of (D) the city.

Answer: A → *lives*

1. Excuse me (A), can you talk (B) me how to get to (C) the nearest (D) post office?
2. What does (A) she looks (B) like? – She's tall with black (C) hair and brown eyes (D).
3. What about drink (A) some apple juice (B) after the (C) main course (D)?
4. Peter hates (A) doing (B) homework and study (C) English in his (D) free time.
5. They don't have (A) any cats (B) but they has got (C) a dog in their (D) house.
6. Today is (A) Sunday. Why don't we walking (B) around the lake in (C) the city centre (D)?
7. Go ahead (A) to the traffic lights and then (B) turn right. Go along (C) the street and take the one (D) turning on the left.
8. My (A) room have (B) a table, two chairs (C), a (D) computer and a TV.
9. Who (A) is (B) the man in this photo? - He (C) is Susan husband (D).
10. This (A) armchair over there is very comfortable (B). We should put it in (C) the living (D) room.

VOCABULARY (0.5 POINT)

Complete the sentences with ONE suitable word/phrase based on first given letter.

Example: She is married and she has a d_____.

Answer: *daughter*

11. Valentine's Day is annually celebrated on F_____ 14th in the world.
12. My sister often wears high h_____ to make herself look taller.
13. We are sitting face to face each other. We are sitting o_____ each other.
14. The room where people prepare and cook food is a k_____.
15. Let's try a smaller size. The c_____ room is over there.
16. Mary is married, her h_____ is an engineer. He works for an automobile factory.
17. Duncan is English. He is from E_____. He learns with many students from different countries.
18. Don't sit on that c_____. Its leg is broken. I need to fix it with some screws.
19. There are a lot of s_____ in the living room. Put books on them.
20. My g_____ is eighty years old but he still remembers everything about his school days.

PART 2: LISTENING, READING AND WRITING (CØR L3.2: 5 POINTS)

LISTENING COMPREHENSION (2 POINTS)

Section 1: Listen to the conversation, then complete the sentences below with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS from the recording. You will hear the conversation twice.

STAR RADIO COMPETITION

Prize: trip to _____ Venice

Travelling by: (21) _____

Latest date to travel: (22) _____ April

Radio station's address: (23) _____ Road

Day to visit the office: (24) _____

Time to arrive: (25) _____

Section 2: Listen to a boy asking a girl about her school day, then answer the questions below with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS and/ or A NUMBER from the recording. You will hear the talk twice.

26. What does she do after having breakfast?
27. What color are her school buses?
28. How many lessons does she usually have at school in the morning?
29. How much time does she have for lunch at school?
30. What sports does she practice after school on Tuesday and Thursday?

READING COMPREHENSION (2 POINTS)

Passage 1: Read the following passage, then complete the blanks with **NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS** from the text.

Sheila's House

My name's Sheila, I am nine years old and I am from London, the capital of England. I live with my mother (my father died when I was eleven months) in a quiet little house in Hampstead Heath. There is only one bedroom in my house, so I share it with my mother. I love her very much; we are best friends.

My house is small but very cozy. It is brownish with brown windows and black roof.

Upstairs there is a bedroom, a corridor and a bathroom. In the bedroom, we have a big bed, two bedside tables with table lamps on them. We also have an armchair, a big fluffy rug on the floor and a picture on the wall. In the bathroom, there is a bath, a washbasin, the toilet, a mirror above the washbasin and a rug on the floor.

Downstairs there is a living room, a kitchen and the hall. On the hall, we have the stairs and some paintings on the wall. There is no dining room and so we eat our meals in the kitchen. The kitchen is quite large. It has a table in the center, two chairs, a fridge, a cooker, a big cupboard where we keep our plates and glasses, a washing machine and a dishwasher. There is also an attic in my house, where I have my laptop and it is there that I practice some dance moves. I love my house.

31. Sheila and her mom _____ the bedroom together.
32. Although Sheila's house is not large, it is very _____.
33. The bathroom is _____ with a bath, a washbasin, the toilet, a mirror and a rug.
34. Sheila's house has a living room and a kitchen but it does not have a _____.
35. In the kitchen, Sheila uses a _____ to keep plates and glasses.

Passage 2: Read the following passage and answer the questions below with **NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS** from the text.

Hi, my name is Tina. I am thirteen years old and today I want to talk about my best friend Selena. She is my classmate and she is thirteen years old too. We attend a very big school near Scotland. We share the same desk and love the same school subjects. Our favorite lessons are Arts and Physical Education. I am very good at tennis and she is very good at volleyball. She plays volleyball at our school team. We both have a busy life. We always get up at a half past six and at seven o'clock her father takes us to school by car. They live next door to us, so after school we always do our homework, walk our dogs and play together. Our classes start at half past seven and finish at 4 p.m. On Mondays, Selena has violin class and I have piano class. On Tuesdays and Thursdays, she practices volleyball at the school's gym and I play tennis in our school court. Friday is my favorite day because Selena stays overnight with us. On the weekends, we usually go to the movie theater or have a picnic if the weather is good. I am the only child; I don't have a sister but she is like a sister to me.

36. Where is Tina and Selena's school?
37. What school subjects do they both love?
38. What sport does Selena play well?
39. Who drives Selena and Tina to school?
40. When does Selena have violin class?

WRITING (1 POINT)

Write a paragraph (80-100 words) about one of your father's/mother's job. Use the following suggested questions:

- Who is he/she?
- What is his/her job?
- Where does he/she work?
- What does he/she do at work?
- Does he/she like his/her job? Why or why not?

-----THE END-----